Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: RO140 - 3080 Broadway
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 2/23/2011 11:45 AM
End: Wed 2/23/2011 11:45 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Jerry Shirar, 415-269-4495, 1145a

RP
What is letter just received, not signed, no contact on it info on it.
| don’t have a UST problem.

UST removed 1993, soil excavated and disposed.

MW installed, still present. County required that they remain present for sampling so he was not about to destroy
them.

County told him contamination was from some other gas station site, not his site & county was/has been sampling his
well or someone has since then.

He has received letters from ACEH & each time he calls in response, says he does not have a LUFT problem its some
other site and he never hears back from county. Gets these letters and doesn’t know what he is supposed to do. Its not
his site that’s the problem and he thinks the county is/has taken over sampling.

Donna

No phone records in file. No correspondence from RP in response to 1999, 2000, 2008, 2009 directive letters requesting
work, GW sampling, landowner documentation submittal.

No indication in file that his release at his site is from another source.

Last report he submitted, consultant recc. Implementation of a GWM program.

Explained that county is not sampling walls, RPs for contaminated sites sample wells.

He has no access agreements for other party sampling, assumed county was taking care of this.

Site is not closed, MWs not decommissioned. No further work performed or data collected to determine extent of
contamination.

Recc., he contact Barbara & respond in writing to ACEH. He said he will contact his consultant.



